
 P ress P elican 
 

Sweetwater 
Mission 

We, the caring 
community of 

learners at        
Sweetwater          
Elementary,     

strive toward a  
lifetime of    

achieving our 
“personal best”, 

guided by a         
positive attitude   

in a nurturing         
environment. 

 
 

 
Volusia County  

Vision  
"Through the     

individual          
commitment         

of all, our            
students will               
graduate with       

the knowledge, 
skills, and values 
necessary to be 

successful          
contributors to    
our democratic   

society."  
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SWEETWATER 

Sweetwater Elementary School, a top rated Volusia County School 

http://schools.volusia.k12.fl.us/sweetwater/ 
386-322-6230 school phone # 
386-506-0012 school fax #  

  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
It is with great pleasure I have returned to my role as 
principal at Sweetwater Elementary.  I want to thank 
Mrs. Fraine for her excellent work as principal over 
the past year.  We wish her the very best in her new 
role as principal of Mainland High School. 
 
We have four months ahead to prepare our students, 
and ensure they are ready for the next grade level.  
Attendance every day is crucial to them being pre-
pared.  Our teachers have a huge task in front of 
them.  But they are ready for the challenge!!  Having 
your child here every day will give them the very best 
chance to accomplish the goals ahead.   
 
Thank you for ensuring they are here and on time as we  
finish out this school year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tamara Hopkins 



 
 

Pelican Press 

February is “Healthy Heart” month!  In P.E., we 
have discussed nutrition and the importance of regular 
exercise.  We hope everyone is taking advantage of the 
cooler, less humid weather and getting outside to 
exercise. J 

We have completed our fitness testing and 
permission slips will be sent home in the next few weeks 
with our Fitness Festival qualifiers.  The Fitness 
Festival will take place on Friday, March 14th (itÕs a 
teacher duty day) at Silver Sands Middle School. 

Monday, February 3rd is the kick-off for our 
Special Area fund raiser, “Game On!”  Please look for 
information coming home with your Pelican(s) that afternoon! 

Parents, please check your childÕs Friday note to see if he/she has PE the following 
week and make sure sneakers are worn.  Students can not participate in PE without the 
proper footwear.  This is for their safety.  We appreciate the support. 

 

😊Coach Cooney, Coach K and Coach Meadows 





















 

    

Please Support Our Business Partners! 


